
 

 

MONDAY, August 17, 2015 
	

Attention	All	Students	
Parking	On	Campus!!!	

	
 You	must	park	in	your	assigned	spot.	

PROHIBITED	AREAS:		
‐	Visitor	and	Staff	Lots	
‐	Reserved	spaces:		
LOT	B	1‐5	
LOT	C	223‐228	
LOT	PE	260‐270	and	273‐277	
	

 You	must	have	your	permit	visible	and	posted	in	
the	REAR	VIEW	mirror	(not	flipped	over	nor	
behind	another	permit)	

	
 DID	SOMEONE	PARK	IN	YOUR	SPOT?	

Report	it	to	Campus	Security	or	by	email	to	
mbuckley@bhusd.org	When	you	report	this,	be	
sure	to	IDENTIFY	the	car	in	your	spot	(make,	
model,	color)	and	the	BHHS	parking	pass	number	
(if	it	has	one).	

	
STUDENTS	WITH	PARKING	PERMITS:		
NOTICE:	You	may	NOT	go	to	your	cars	during	school	
hours	starting	Monday,	January	5th.	

 PLAN	AHEAD	–	USE	YOUR	LOCKER	
 Parking	lot	doors	will	be	locked	at	the	start	of	

period	2.	
 If	you	are	in	the	lot	or	go	to	your	car,	you	could	

receive	a	1‐day	suspension.	
 Seniors	who	go	to	their	cars	will	lose	

participation	privileges	in	senior	activities.	
 You	may	be	subject	to	a	ticket/fine	if	you	violate	

any	of	the	above	rules!	

	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
 
	
	

	
College	Monday:		
Wear	your	college	gear!	
	

beverlyhighlights.com	
	
Fridays	are	Norman	Pride	Days!	
Wear	your	ORANGE	and	BLACK!	
Go	Normans!	

	
If	you	DO	NOT	have	a	2015‐2016	BHHS	parking		
permit,	you	CANNOT	park	anywhere	on	campus.		
NO	exceptions!	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
College	Guidance	Programs	for	Students	and	Parents	
	
SENIORS:	Kick	Off	to	College	Night	is	Tuesday,	August	18,	at	6:30	p.m.	in	the	Salter	Theater.	
Come	and	learn	what	the	college	admissions	process	is	like	and	what	you	should	be	doing	for	college	applications.	This	is	only	for	
current	Seniors	and	their	parents.	
	
JUNIORS:	11th	Grade	College	Guidance	Night	is	Tuesday,	September	1,	at	6:30	p.m.	in	the	Salter	Theater.	
	
SOPHOMORES:	10th	Grade	College	Guidance	Night	is	Thursday,	September	3,	at	6:30	p.m.	in	the	Salter	Theater.	
	
FRESHMEN:	9th	Grade	College	Guidance	Night	is	Tuesday,	November	3,	at	6:30	p.m.	in	location	TBA.	
	
College	Connections	Fair	 is	Monday,	October	12,	 from	6:30	p.m.	to	8:30	p.m.	There	will	be	over	60	college	and	university	
representatives	in	attendance	as	well	as	workshops	on	financial	aid	and	the	college	admissions	process.	Save	the	date	and	plan	to	
be	there!	
	

SCHEDULE	FOR	THE	WEEK	
	
Monday:	Regular	Schedule		
Tuesday:	Regular	Schedule		
Wednesday:	Regular	Schedule		
Thursday:	Regular	Schedule	
Friday:	Regular	Schedule	



Coffee	with	the	Counselors:	This	is	for	PARENTS	ONLY.	Our	first	meeting	is	scheduled	for	Wednesday,	August	26,	from	8:00	
a.m.	 to	9:00	 a.m.	 in	 the	College	Center,	Room	290.	 Bring	 your	 questions	 and	 the	 counselors	 will	 answer	 with	 coffee	 and	
pastries!	
	
Test	Prep	Workshops	and	Mock	Exams	
*For	all	workshops	and	mock	exams,	go	to	our	school	website	for	registration	information	or	email	Mrs.	Chi	at	achi@bhusd.org.	
All	proceeds	go	directly	to	our	PTSA.	
	
ACT	Workshop:	Saturday,	August	29,	9:00	a.m.	to	12:00	p.m.	in	the	EDC.	This	workshop	is	ideal	for	students	preparing	for	the	
September	ACT.	$40	per	student.		
	
Mock	ACT:	Sunday,	August	30,	9:00	a.m.	to	1:00	p.m.	in	the	EDC.	$25	per	student.	
	
SAT	Workshop:	Saturday,	September	19,	9:00	a.m.	to	12:00	p.m.	in	the	EDC.	This	workshop	is	ideal	for	students	preparing	
for	the	October	SAT,	which	is	the	current	SAT	(not	the	new	SAT).	$40	per	student.		
	
Mock	SAT	(current	SAT):	Sunday,	September	20,	9:00	a.m.	to	1:00	p.m.	in	the	EDC.	$25	per	student.	
	
Mock	PSAT	(new	PSAT):	Saturday,	September	26,	9:00	a.m.	to	12:30	p.m.	in	the	EDC.		
PSAT	Workshop	(new	PSAT):	Saturday,	October	10,	9:00	a.m.	to	1:00	p.m.	in	the	EDC.	
This	mock	exam	and	workshop	are	 ideal	 for	 Juniors	and	Sophomores	 taking	the	PSAT	 in	October.	You	will	 first	 take	 the	mock	
exam	then	get	your	results	back	at	the	workshop,	then	learn	testing	strategies	to	improve	your	scores.	$95	per	student	for	both	
exam	and	workshop.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
SCHOOL	PICTURES	FOR	ID	CARDS	–	ID	Pictures	will	be	taken	on	Wednesday,	September	9,	2015	during	the	school	day	in	
the	EDC.	Order	forms	were	sent	out	in	your	summer	packet.	Order	forms	are	also	in	all	of	the	Houses. 
	
Another	one	for	Friday:	Teaching	Assistant	Openings	for	Fall	2015	–	Come	sign	up	if	you	are	interested	in	being	a	TA	for	one	
of	our	amazing	office	or	teaching	staff	members,	please	sign	your	name	in	the	appropriate	opening	on	the	sign‐up	sheet	that	is	
outside	the	door	of	Room	292.	To	be	eligible,	you	need	to	(1)	have	approval	from	your	counselor,	(2)	a	3.0	or	better	GPA	(unless	
waived	by	a	particular	teacher),	not	be	enrolled	as	a	student	in	that	class,	and	(3)	enroll	in	Work	Experience	that	meets	Period	2	
(you	 come	 2	 times	 per	week)	 or	Work	 Experience	 that	meets	 at	 Lunch	 (you	 come	 1	 time	 per	week).	 Please	 note	 that	 some	
positions	will	also	include	a	short	interview	(e.g.,	Front	Office)	process.	Finally,	it	is	important	to	remember	that	Work	Experience	
is	 a	 class	 for	 which	 you	 will	 receive	 a	 grade	 so	 make	 sure	 you	 factor	 that	 into	 your	 decision.	 Contact	 Cindy	 Dubin	 at	
cdubin@bhusd.org	for	information	if	you	have	questions.	
	
MINI‐PSYCHOLOGISTS	WANTED!	The	Beverly	Hills	Academic	Tutoring	Program	is	seeking	volunteers	to	work	with	elementary	
school	children	having	social	and/or	academic	difficulties.	You	will	receive	community	service	hours!		
Tutoring	 orientation	 is	 Tuesday,	 September	 8	 4:00	 p.m.	 ‐5:30	 p.m.	 at	 Roxbury	 Community	 Center	 Auditorium	 471	 S	
Roxbury.	For	more	info	contact	Adrienne	Weise	at	adriennetutor@gmail.com	or	call	310‐285‐6810		
	
AP	Posse	Auditions	Are	Back!	 Are	YOU	a	Hip‐Hop	Dancer?	Audition	 for	AP	Posse	 and	perform	 in	Dance	Company’s	 concert	
Tuesday,	 January	12,	Wednesday,	 January	13,	and	Thursday,	 January	14,	2016.	 Audition	 is	Thursday,	August	13,	3:00‐
4:30	 pm.	 in	 the	 dance	 room	 above	 the	 girl’s	 locker	 room‐come	 dressed	 to	 dance!	 See	 Mrs.	 Findley,	 or	 e‐mail,	
dfindley@bhusd.org,	to	pick	up	an	audition	form	with	all	the	information	about	the	commitment	prior	to	auditioning.	She	must	
have	your	completed	form	before	you	audition.	
	
NEW	CTE	BHHS	Speech	and	Debate	Team	and	Coaches!	 	The	new	Beverly	Speech	and	Debate	Team	will	hold	 its	 first	Team	
meeting	next	Wednesday,	August	19	at	lunch	at	Room	292.	The	Team	is	open	to	all	students	who	want	to	learn	to	speak	like	
Winston	Churchill,	debate	like	President	Kennedy	and	win	like	Katniss	Everdeen!	Come	check	out	Speech	and	Debate!		There	are	
16	 individual	 categories	 (Dramatic	 Interpretation,	 Humorous	 Interpretation,	 Extemporaneous	 US,	 Extemporaneous	 In'tl,	 and	
many	more),	so	something	for	everyone.		CTE	is	proud	to	have	retained	2	coaches,	including	Head	Coach	David	Finnigan,	who	is	
an	outstanding	and	veteran	college,	and	high‐school	debate	coach	and	judge.	Pizza	while	supplies	last!		
	



 

Teen	 BHEF	 applications	 are	 available	 now	 for	 the	 upcoming	 school	 year.	 Applications	 must	 be	 completed	 by,	 Tuesday,	
September	1.	Meetings	are	once	a	month	and	the	first	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	September	8	at	7:00	pm.	
	
Apply	Now:	https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ec	
CbE8euzUDRswUofGSuEscjHE2tAUIhXhcLHvTbg4/viewform?usp=send_form	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
Sports	 teams...	 Complimentary	 Custom	mouthguards	 are	 available	 for	 all	 BHHS	 athletes.	 Please	 contact	 the	 office	 of:	 Dr.	
Douglas	Galen	(310)	855‐1000	to	schedule	your	appointment	to	have	yours	made.	
	
All	those	interested	in	joining	the	Girl’s	Golf	Team,	contact	Mr.	Walter’s	directly	for	more	info	at	greggwalterspga@gmail.com	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


